
 
 

 Broadcasting Public Notice CRTC 2006-48-1 
 

 Ottawa, 11 May 2006  
 

 Call for comments on a proposed exemption order for mobile 
television broadcasting undertakings – Extension of the 
deadlines for the receipt of comments and reply comments 
 

1.  In Call for comments on a proposed exemption order for mobile television broadcasting 
undertakings, Broadcasting Public Notice CRTC 2006-48, 12 April 2006, the 
Commission sought comment on a proposed order that would exempt from regulation all 
undertakings that provide television broadcasting services that are delivered and accessed 
through mobile devices.  
 

2.  In that notice, the Commission stated that it would accept comments that it received on 
or before 12 May 2006, and would accept reply comments that it received on or before 
26 May 2006. The Canadian Association of Broadcasters has requested that the 
Commission extend, by four weeks, the deadline for the receipt of comments in the 
proceeding. The Commission is satisfied that the request is reasonable. Accordingly, the 
Commission will now accept comments that it receives on or before 9 June 2006. Parties 
may file reply comments on or before 23 June 2006.  
 
 

 Secretary General  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
This document is available in alternative format upon request, and may also be examined 
in PDF format or in HTML at the following Internet site: http://www.crtc.gc.ca  
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